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Thank you to those of you who have responded to my email of 19th October or the follow up email of 9th November – I am very grateful if you did reply although I have only had 170 responses. I am sending it to you all again because I really need to hear from everyone.

I hope you and your families are keeping well in these difficult times.  

You may have started work or have begun an apprenticeship, university study or study at another form of higher education, or you may be taking a gap year. Whatever you are doing, I hope that, having left JFS, you have started enjoying the next stage of your life.

This term, JFS has to provide the Department for Education with a list of our students' destinations after leaving school in the summer of 2020.  I would be grateful if you would please click here and complete the online form to update the information we hold for you. 

· If you are continuing your studies, please pay particular attention to the institution and course. 
· If you have taken a gap year or if you have decided not to go onto higher education and have started work, please let us have as much detail as you can about what you are doing or planning to do.  
 
I would appreciate a response from you as soon as possible, but by Friday 29th January 2021 at the latest.  Please forward this email onto anyone you think may have missed it, particularly if they didn’t make a UCAS application last year and may be on gap year or some other programme.

I also wanted to let you know that, unfortunately, we have had to postpone your Graduation Ceremony due to the COVID-19 restrictions.  By keeping in touch with us, we can update you about a new date for the ceremony as soon as we are able to do so.

Thank you very much for your assistance with this task - if you have any questions, please contact me on marx@jfs.brent.sch.uk.  In the meantime, I wish you good luck for whatever you are doing or whatever you have planned.

Best wishes and have a happy and healthy 2021.

Mrs Frances Marx
School Office Manager / Sixth Form Administrator

